
This is the check that the Sheriff sent to the office of the attorney, Joseph Lemkin. The Stark and Stark 

rule was to hold it for 10 days before they could write a check to me. Joe and I met back in August to 

discuss this. It took eight months for a rather simple process. The Schroeders still owe me over $21,000. 

My next step is to explore what liens are competing with my lien on their house. 

 

 


